
 

Important PCHS Updates 

GRADUATION 

We at PCHS want to give our Seniors a real, face-to-face graduation! 

To accomplish this, PCHS Graduation has been rescheduled for  

June 19th at 7:00  
(subject to change) 

If for some reason the date must change, the new date will be July 24th at 7:00 

Details regarding graduation practice, etc. will follow in the coming weeks. 

 

Caps, Gowns, and Graduation Cords/Stoles 

We will distribute caps, gowns, and cord on 

May 6th on the following schedule 

Student Last Name Time 

A – E 8:30 – 9:15 

F – J 9:30 – 10:15 

K – P 10:30 – 11:15 

Q – U 11:15 – 12:00 

V - Z 12:15 – 1:00 
 

Students MUST come at their assigned time and MUST provide a picture ID (student ID or Driver’s 

License) in order to pick up their cap/gown.   

We will utilize a drive-thru method and stations will be set-up in the student parking lot.   

Students must remain in their vehicles and will be required to leave the campus immediately afterward.   

Items will be placed in the trunk of the vehicle. 

 

PROM 

Refunds for Prom are being processed now! 

Look for something in the next few weeks 

 

 

SENIORS – WATCH YOUR MAILBOX NEXT WEEK  

Jostens will be mailing a post card to all seniors with information regarding cap & gown pick-up. 


